ST. MARY'S CHURCH South 304 Adams Road SPOKANE, WASHINGTON 99216

May 22, 1974

Spokane Diocesan Personnel Board P.O. Box 1453 Spokane, Washington 99210

Dear Fathers,

I regret having to ask you to definitely move Pat O'Donnell to another post. However, I feel that this move is essential .

I would ask you to move him this June, if this is possible. I ask this because he is very resentful at present and this is fast leaking out to the parishioners through his public statements. I would like him moved in June, even if I have to get a substitute for a month.

Thank you for your concern and consideration.

Fraternally yours in Christ,

The Fale

Walter F. Abel,

Pastor